
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
24th Sept –Year 1 Weston Park visit 
25th Sept - Year 3 Shropshire Hills    
27th Sept - Reception Parent Workshop 
4th Oct– Year 5 RAF Cosford visit 
8th Oct– Wholes school photos 
11th Oct - Donald Visit 
11th Oct-Year 1 Parent Workshop 
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Student of the Week 

Mrs McGee - Reception - Maisie 

Mrs Brannon– Reception - Jessie 

Miss Robinson– Year 1– Amelia 

Mrs Longmore-Year 1– ZB 

Mr Davies-Year 2– Millie 

Miss Jenkins-Year 2-Archie 

Miss Manns/Mr Harris– Year3– Daniella 

Miss Roberts-Year 3-Nevaya 

Miss Hill-Year 4-Amelia 

Miss Read-Year 4-Jacob 

Mr Pilling-Year 5-Ariella, Genevieve, 

Frankie & AC 

Mr White-Year 5-Ruby 

Miss Saville-Year 6-Jake 

Mrs Weston/Miss Wootton-Year 6-Tommy 

Attendance of the Week 

Key Stage One 

Year 1 Miss Robinson’s Class 

Key Stage Two 

Year 3 Miss Robert’s Class 

Reminder 

No afterschool OR crossbar club Tuesday 

1st October due to staff training. Sorry for 

any inconvenience. 

On Thursday 26th September we will be 

having a change to the menu to celebrate 

European Languages Day. 

Please see below for choices: 

 

Italian Vegetarian Pasta 

 

Schnitznel (German breaded chicken) 

 

Swedish Meatballs 

 

Baguettes (French) Thon (tuna), Fromage 

(cheese), Jambon (ham) 

 

Tiramisu (Italian / yoğurt (Turkish yoghurts)/

Danish Pastries or Fruit 

 

There will also be a salad bar for the  

children to choose from. 
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 Year 2 and 3 PJ the DJ Visit 
On Tuesday Year 2 & 3 went on a school trip to Birmingham to watch 

PJ the DJ perform live.  The children had a fabulous time, they watched  

a variety of magic shows and comedy acts performed by the entertainer 

of the year! 

           Harvest Festival Donations 
Reverend Joe from Holy Trinity Church in Dawley,  will be visiting Captain Webb 
on Tuesday 22nd October to hold our annual Harvest Festival.  We will kindly be 
collecting donations (non perishable items) between the 7th—14th October.  
These will then be donated to our local communities in need. We thank you in 
advance for any kind donations received. 


